
Joarshahara, Khilkhet, Dhaka (300 feet, Purbachal Road) 
Contact: 01711567236, 01713486813, 01762001083 

Email: info@ausisdhaka.net Web: http://ausisdhaka.net  
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

          August 04, 2023 

Dear Parents,  
 

A Great Welcome to the New Academic Year 2023-2024 at Australian International School.  
 

Requesting to join the IB DP and WACE Orientation Program Session in the School Cafeteria on 

Tuesday, August 08, 2023 at 2:00 PM. Please find attached an e-invite for the same. 
 

The objective of this session is to enhance your understanding about the International 

Baccalaureate’s (IB) High School Diploma Programme (DP) and WACE Curriculum for students 

aged 16-19 and to give an insight about the specific subjects that our school is offering for them 

towards their preparation for undergraduate program.  
 

The aim of this overall session is to guide and broaden both students and parents’ perspectives 

on IB Diploma Programme and WACE curriculum and to develop an understanding about the 

subject groups and the subjects that are been offered within the groups at AusIS. Apart from 

this, an insight will be shared about the nature and importance of the core components in the 

DP because the new cohort of DP students of the session 2023-2024 (Class of 2025) have to 

mandatorily take all the core component subjects  for their enrolment in the DP. 
 

Parents and students together will choose their subjects in the DP or WACE curricula with the 

support of the DP teachers on August 08, 2023. The classes for the students of DP and WACE 

Year 1 will start in the first week once the subject selection is been done and confirmed. 

Moreover, this session will also be an effective opportunity for both the students and parents 

to clarify their further queries on the DP and WACE curricula or about the subject choice related 

issues.     
 

Therefore, all parents are requested to consider with high importance the significance of the 

session and that they MUST attend the session on 8th August 2023 at 2:00 PM.  

Requesting all the parents to be seated in the school cafeteria by 1:55 PM and the session will 

start SHARP at 2:00 PM.   
 

Regards,  

 

Dr. Ponny Chacko                       Ms. Khurshida Islam 

Vice-Principal and DP Coordinator                Curriculum Coordinator 

vpacademic@ausisdhaka.net            khurshida.islam@ausisdhaka.net  

dpc@ausisdhaka.net  
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